
 

 

 

Circular ref: 056/2023 
 

Notice: Parking Regulations at Jalan Sultan Ahmad Shah Clubhouse - 
Important Update 
 

Hello Old Frees' Association Members, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We'd like to inform you about some 
important updates regarding parking regulations at the Jalan Sultan Ahmad Shah 
(JSAS) Clubhouse. These updates are designed to further enhance the parking 
experience for all members. Please take note of the following guidelines: 
 
1. Display of Parking Sticker: 
All members are required to display their designated parking sticker on their 
registered vehicles. This sticker serves as your access pass to the parking area. 
If you haven't received your parking sticker yet, please reach out to our office at 
04-2269290. 
 
2. Registration of Parking Stickers: 
Parking stickers must be registered to the specific vehicle registration number. 
This helps us maintain an accurate record of authorized vehicles within the parking 
area. If you have more than one vehicle, each vehicle should have its 
corresponding parking sticker. 
 
3. Non-Transferable Stickers: 
Parking stickers are exclusively for the use of the member to whom they are 
issued. These stickers are non-transferable and should not be shared with other 
individuals. Sharing stickers compromises security and fairness for all members. 
 
4. Membership Card Requirement: 
When requested by the staff of The OFA, members must present their valid 
membership card. This is to ensure that parking privileges are being utilized by 
authorized members only. 
 
5. Exclusive Parking for Registered Members: 
Please be reminded that parking at JSAS is strictly reserved for members who 
possess valid parking stickers registered to their vehicles. This measure ensures 
that our parking facilities are utilized by active members in compliance with the 
association's guidelines. 
 
 
 



Please Note: In line with our commitment to ensuring fair use of parking spaces, 
unauthorized vehicles found parked within the premises may be clamped. We 
kindly ask all members to adhere to the parking regulations and encourage your 
guests to use alternative parking facilities if needed. 

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these parking regulations. By doing 
so, we can create a more organized and efficient parking system for the benefit of 
all members. If you have any questions or need assistance with your parking 
sticker, feel free to contact us at 04-2269290. 

Thank you for your understanding and commitment to maintaining the quality of 
our facilities.   

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

30 August 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


